
  

 
 

NEWSLETTER 
Week Commencing: Monday 23 May 2022 

MR DOUSSOUX RUNS FOR EIKON! 

In October, our very own Mr Doussoux will be hitting 

the streets of the capital in October to run the London 

Marathon in aid of The Eikon Charity, who provide vital 

support to some of Fullbrook’s most vulnerable 

students. As a member of staff, he see’s first hand, the 

challenges that students face with their emotional 

wellbeing and mental health, and also the difference that 

Eikon’s services make to those who are need of support. 

We are phenomenally proud of Mr Doussoux for his commitment to helping 

the charity that supports our students, and we hope you will join us in wishing 

him well with his training. If you live locally, you may even spot him out on one 

of his training runs! To learn more about Mr Doussoux’s training and 

participation in the London Marathon, please visit his Just Giving page, where 

you can also donate towards fundraising if you wish.  

“Give your dreams all you've got, and you'll be amazed 

at the energy that comes out of you.” - William James.  

STUDENT LEADERSHIP  

Yesterday, our student leaders, Olly and Kate had 

their final meeting with Mrs Moore as they are 

nearing the end of their time at Fullbrook and 

Fullbrook 6. The contribution they have made, not 

only to Fullbrook 6 but the whole school 

community with their enthusiasm and 

commitment to making our school a great place 

to be a student, is truly appreciated.  

September will bring with it, new student leaders, and more students will have 

the opportunity to get involved in shaping our school for the future. Getting 

involved in things like the Student Council and steering groups like our 

Equalities Team help to develop skills that aren’t always taught in a classroom 

setting and we encourage as many students to join in and have their voices 

heard. 

  

FURTHER SUPPORT 

FOR FAMILIES IN 

HARDSHIP 

Heathervale Let’s Do Lunch: 

Let’s Do Lunch will be running at 

Heathervale Baptist Church during the 

May half term break. Please see the 

poster on page 4 for full details.  

Runnymede Foodbank: 

If your family is in crisis, and needs 

additional support with food & toiletries 

then please send an email to 

additionalfood@fullbrook.surrey.sc

h.uk  and include the following 

information;  

• Full postal address including postcode 

• Mobile phone number (which is easiest 

to contact you on) 

• Number of people in the household –

number of adults; number of children 

and their ages  

We will then make the referral to 

Runnymede Foodbank on your behalf. 

 

https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/Stephane-Doussoux
mailto:additionalfood@fullbrook.surrey.sch.uk
mailto:additionalfood@fullbrook.surrey.sch.uk


  

MISSING KNITTED SOLDIER FROM WEST BYFLEET! 

You will have noticed the wonderful, knitted soldiers that have appeared around 

West Byfleet. Sadly, one was removed from opposite West Byfleet Infant School 

last night by a child from the local community. The lovely people of West Byfleet 

would very much like to see the soldier returned immediately. 

If you have any information about this please let the West Byfleet Infant School 

office know immediately or return it to its original post. 

Many thanks on behalf of West Byfleet Infant School. 

LRC SPOTLIGHT 

This week we would like to highlight another book from May's reading list on 

Thought provoking books. 

Nia F in Year 8 read Five Feet Apart, by Rachael Lippincott and 

has sent in this great book review which is on display in the 

LRC. 

Five feet Apart is about two children suffering with cystic fibrosis. 

Stella has experienced tragedy but is also very organised. However, 

Will is the total opposite, he is a risk taker and does not care about 

his treatments. It is an emotional story that will leave you at the edge of your seat 

wanting to read what comes next. What I loved about this book is that you can 

imagine what the characters feel and puts you in their shoes. What I disliked about this 

book is that it was quite short, and I wanted to know more backstory about Will. 

If you would like your book review displayed in the LRC then please bring it to 

Mrs Churcher, it is a great way to encourage other students to try out new 

books! 

CYCLE PERMIT REMINDER 

We are seeing increasing numbers of students who are only putting their helmets 

on when they approach the school gates (or when leaving, they take the helmet 

off once they are out of sight from the school gates).  This is particularly prevelant 

with students in the upper years (9 – 11).  

We would like to remind parents and carers that students who cycle to/from 

school and park their bikes on site at Fullbrook must wear their cycle helmets 

when for the entirity of their journey as per the agreement that was signed the 

permit was issued. Failure to comply with this, could lead to the permit being 

revoked. 

FULLBROOK 6 OPEN EVENING - REMINDER 

Don’t forget to book your place at The Fullbrook 6 Open Evening on Thursday 

16 June. Please see the poster on page 3 for booking details or visit our 

Eventbrite page. 

  

CONTACT US 

Please do not hesitate to contact us via:  

info@fullbrook.surrey.sch.uk    

concerns@fullbrook.surrey.sch.uk         

homework@fullbrook.surrey.sch.uk 

 

HOMEWORK CLUB 

To book your child a space at Homework 

Club, please click here. 

 

SOCIAL MEDIA 

Click the symbols below to view the 

Fullbrook Facebook & Twitter pages or the 

Fullbrook 6 Instagram account. 

 

https://www.fullbrook.surrey.sch.uk/monthly-reading-lists/
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/fullbrook-6-open-evening-tickets-328043365537?aff=ebdsoporgprofile
mailto:info@fullbrook.surrey.sch.uk
mailto:concerns@fullbrook.surrey.sch.uk
mailto:homework@fullbrook.surrey.sch.uk
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/homework-club-tickets-221300785607
http://www.facebook.com/Fullbrook
http://www.twitter.com/FullbrookSchool
https://www.instagram.com/fullbrook_6/


  

 

 

 

  

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

Friday 27 May School closes for half term (students finish normal time) 

Monday 6 June School reopens to students 

w/c Monday 13 June Assessment window for Years 7, 8 and 9 

Thursday 16 June Fullbrook 6 Open Evening (by appointment only) 

w/c Monday 20 June Assessment window for Year 10  



  

 


